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LUNGevity Foundation Statement on NIH Research Funding 

LUNGevity Foundation shares the concerns of advocacy and research communities that actions 

causing delays or prevention of research funding from the NIH and other government 

institutions could have a devastating effect on vital research and collaboration within the 

scientific community.  

LUNGevity is unwavering in our commitment to funding high-quality lung cancer research, 

supporting patients and their families, and advocating for health equity, increased awareness, 

early detection, and improved treatments for lung cancer. We will continue to prioritize 

initiatives that drive meaningful progress for all people affected by or at risk of lung cancer, 

while continuously monitoring developments and amplifying the voices of our community. Our 

goal is to bring hope and progress to those touched by lung cancer and to champion their needs 

at every step. 

 


